Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
Schools Division of Benguet

December 24, 2021

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. ST 52021

DepEd-Benguet Division

TO: Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
School Governance and Operations Division DEC 2 & 2021
Curriculum Implementation Division SED
To all others concerned RELEA

HALF DAY WORK SUSPENSION ON DECEMBER 24,2021

1. To give DepEd officials and employees sufficient time to prepare for the holiday

season, work is suspended in SDO - Benguet including schools this afternoon of
December 24, 2021.

2. For information and compliance.
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